## TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

5805 N LAMAR BLVD • BOX 4087 • AUSTIN, TEXAS 78773-0001 512/424-2000

www.dps.texas.gov





October 22, 2014

Ms. Joanne Salge City of Corpus Christi, Nueces County LEPC 2406 Leopard St., Suite 300 Corpus Christi, TX 78408

Dear Ms. Salge,

The State Emergency Response Commission (SERC) Planning Committee has met and allocated FY15 Hazardous Material Emergency Preparedness (HMEP) funds for your Local Emergency Planning Committee.

After careful consideration and review of the City of Corpus Christi, Nueces County LEPC HMEP Planning Grant, the SERC has decided that your application meets all of the eligibility criteria and the goals of the HMEP Planning Grant Program.

Here are the results for your LEPC:

LEPC	Award	Match	Total
City of Corpus Christi,	\$27,674.58	\$6,918.64	\$34,593.22
Nueces County LEPC			

Please contact Gabriela Stermolle, the Technological Hazards Unit Supervisor, with any questions you may have at 512-424-5989 or by email at Gabriela.Stermolle@dps.texas.gov.

We appreciate your interest in the HMEP Planning Grant and hope that your participation in this coming year will be rewarding for your community.

Respectfully,

W. Nim Kidd, CEM ®

**Assistant Director** 

Texas Department of Public Safety

Chief

Texas Division of Emergency Management